
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

TOWN COUNCIL 

TOWN OF WATERTOWN 

AUGUST 30,  2022 

 

 The Town Council of the Town of Watertown will hold public hearings at the Watertown 

Town Hall, 61 Echo Lake Road,  in Watertown, Connecticut, on Tuesday, August 30, 2022, at a 

time and purpose indicated below:  

 

At 6:30 p.m. to hear comments on the proposed ordinance:  “AN ORDINANCE 

APPROPRIATING $1,500,000 FOR THE ACQUISITION OF A FIRE TRUCK AND RELATED 

EQUIPMENT; AND AUTHORIZING THE ISSUE OF BONDS OR NOTES AND 

TEMPORARY NOTES IN THE SAME AMOUNT TO FINANCE THE APPROPRIATION” 

 

At 7:00 p.m. to hear comments on the proposed ordinance: “AN ORDINANCE 

APPROPRIATING $5,000,000 FOR VARIOUS ROAD IMPROVEMENTS AND RELATED 

WORK; AND AUTHORIZING THE ISSUE OF BONDS OR NOTES AND TEMPORARY 

NOTES IN THE SAME AMOUNT TO FINANCE THE APPROPRIATION” 

 

At 7:30 p.m. to hear comments on the proposed ordinance:  “AN ORDINANCE 

APPROPRIATING $11,000,000 FOR VARIOUS SCHOOL CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS; 

AND AUTHORIZING THE ISSUE OF BONDS OR NOTES AND TEMPORARY NOTES IN 

THE SAME AMOUNT TO FINANCE THE APPROPRIATION” 

 

A copy of each of the proposed ordinances is on file with the Town Clerk of the Town of 

Watertown.  Eligible voters and affected persons will be heard at the public hearing concerning 

the proposed ordinances. 

 

 Dated at Watertown, Connecticut, this 11TH day of August, 2022. 

 

 

 

      _________________________________ 

      Mark A. Raimo, Town Manager 

      Town of Watertown 

 


